
 

 

Memorandum 
 
 
To:  Gold Coast Health Plan Providers  
 
From:  Vicki Wrighster, Senior Director, Provider Network Operations 
              
Re:    GCHP Your Health First / Su Salud Está Primero Health Fair 
 
Date:   May 21, 2025 
 
 
We are excited to announce that Gold Coast Health Plan (GCHP) is hosting our annual Your 
Health First / Su Salud Está Primero Health Fair from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. on Sunday, June 
22, 2025, at Oxnard College. 
 
The GCHP Your Health First / Su Salud Está Primero Health Fair will help connect our 
members and community with care through numerous preventive health screenings and will 
feature health education workshops, GCHP member orientations, community resources, and 
more. Families will also enjoy a day filled with Zumba, face painting, music, and prizes. 
 
GCHP team members will be visiting provider offices to drop off event flyers. We ask that 
you share these with GCHP members and their families. If you would like flyers delivered to 
your office, please contact CommunityRelations@goldchp.org.  
 
For more details about the event, click here. For additional questions, contact 
ProviderRelations@goldchp.org.  
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